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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekgKLSxrzqNLJAcaWCmfS3tW8CcOyI2MOj2-lmGgrhfVrhDA/viewform?
gxids=7757

It's time to get ready for Fall League. Since we don't have a Crush or
NorCal clinic this year, the next time we'll be on the ice is at 9:45 am
on September 13 for the beginning of an 11-game league that will take us
through mid-December. Based on responses to the survey we sent out, we
will only be proceeding with one draw on Sundays and we are probably
turning Tuesdays into a full-time Doubles League. However, we will be
splitting the Doubles into two 6-week leagues, the first running
9/15-10/20, then we will start a second league on 10/27.

Sunday League. $345. We will continue to practice the social distancing
rules that worked during Summer League - starting at opposite ends, masks
at all times, only one sweeper, no defensive sweeping. We will allow up to
11 teams. The dates are as follows: 9/13, 9/20, 9/27, 10/4, 10/18, 10/25,
11/8, 11/15, 11/22, 12/6, 12/13.

Doubles League. $290. If you're worried about 40 people on the ice,
Doubles will max out at 20 curlers! The dates for the first league will
be: 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13, 10/20.

Use the link at the top of the email to sign up for leagues. If you are
signing up for two leagues, submit two separate responses.

*You will also need to renew/start your WCCC membership before this
league. USCA raised its dues, so we've had to raise ours by $5. You can
follow the link in the league sign-up form or do it in person.

*For future reference, the Holiday Doubles League will run 10/27, 11/10,
11/17, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15*

*If there aren't enough doubles, we might run a team league on those same
dates. If you want to go on the wait list for that option, e-mail me. Bear
in mind, it would probably run simultaneously with Doubles League, so you
would need to choose one or the other. You can send me something like "I'd
rather do teams if it's an option, but if not I'll do doubles."
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